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Picture day is Tuesday, March 4th and 
Wednesday, March 5th. Your child will 
have photos taken on their regular 
class day. We have many classes to 
photograph each day so please arrive 
on time to school.  

Kids Photography has been coming to 
our school for many years. They do an 

excellent job obtaining a wonderful photo of each 
child.  

There is no need to send money at this time. The 
photographer will take multiple pictures of your 
child on picture day. Families will receive an 
email with a direct link to view and purchase 
photos. There is a deadline to purchase photos 
without shipping cost so be sure to pay attention 
to that date when you receive your email link. 
Pictures will be sent to school to be distributed 
by teachers.  

School Pictures 

Conferences 

On March 12th and 13th, depending on class 
schedule, we offer parent’s the opportunity to 

meet with their child’s teacher and learn about 
their school progress.  Please check your class cal-

endar for your specific conference date. Teachers 
will be posting a schedule for conference time sign 
ups the week of March 3th.  

Conferences last 15 minutes. Please be mindful of 
the time as the teachers have a tight schedule to 
keep.  

This is a time for you and your child’s teacher to 
talk so we ask that you make arrangements for 
childcare.  Some parents work out a childcare 

schedule with the parents who are conferencing 
before or after their scheduled conference. You are 

welcome to play on the playground or use the 
grass area while you wait. 

There is no regular class on conference 

day for these classes. 

*MW 3’s  *MWF PreK  

*TThF 3’s  *TThF PreK  

With the arrival of spring, we eagerly anticipate sunny days and warmer temperatures. March 
promises to be busy with picture day, conferences, daylight saving time, and fun themes at 
school. 

February's snow days led to school cancellations. Per our snow policy, we will make up days 
for classes that missed more than two days. Only Teacher Karen and Magda’s 4-day PreK 
class and Teacher Erika and Andrea’s TK class missed more than two days. They will make up 
their missed classes on their conference day and at the end of the school year. Please refer to 
the back of this newsletter for the adjusted class schedule. 

 

We are still looking to fill some of our classes for next year. If you know of any families look-
ing for a preschool send them our way. 

Happy Spring! ~ Kerry Lodge 



Spring Ahead 
Sunday, 
March 9 

Mark Your Calendar 

You’re Invited 

 

Students and families are welcome to 
join us for some fun literacy activities 
and story time in our preschool class-
rooms and Parish Hall. Our theme is  

The Very Hungry Caterpillar.  

 

  Tuesday, April 22 

 MW 3’s – Sarah/Shadi 

 TTHF 3’s - Tomoko/Shadi 

 

  Wednesday, April 23 

 MWF PreK– Siobhan/Monika 

 TK– Erika/Andrea 

   

  Thursday, April 24 

 TThF PreK– Stephanie/Sarah 

 TWTHF PreK– Karen/Magda 

 

  6:30-7:30pm  Each Night 

More information will go home at a later 
date.  

Family  Math & Literacy 
Night  

Upcoming Dates 

•  3/4 Picture Day 

   TThF 3’s 

   TThF PreK 

   TWThF PreK 

   TK 

• 3/5 Picture Day 

   MW 3’s 

   MWF PreK 

•    3/12 Conference Day  

   MW 3’s - NO CLASS 

    MWF PreK-NO CLASS 

• 3/13 Conference Day 

   TThF 3’s– NO CLASS 

   TTHF PreK-NO CLASS 

   TWThF PreK—CLASS WILL RUN 

     Make-up Day 

   TK– CLASS WILL RUN  

     Make-up Day 

• 4/14-4/18   Spring Break  

• 4/22-24     Family Literacy Nights 

• 5/26  Memorial Day –NO SCHOOL 

• 6/2 4 Day PreK Make-up Day 

• 6/4  Graduation Day  (more information to  
  come at a later date) 

  TK will come to school this day for a Make-
  up Day 

• 6/4 All School Picnic 


